
Please Join Us
La Crescenta Elementary Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

Celebrating Your Measure S Dollars at Work!

Date
Friday, November 2, 2018

Time
8:30 AM

Location
La Crescenta Elementary School

4343 La Crescenta Avenue, La Crescenta, CA 91214

We invite you to join GUSD, Glendale, and La Crescenta 
community leaders, along with La Crescenta Elementary staff and 

students, to celebrate our recently completed school building! 

New construction, which was completed using Measure S and 
State funds, consists of a 2-story, 16-classroom building featuring 
state-of-the-art technology and audio/visual systems, and new 

playground equipment and beautiful green play space. 

Please RSVP to Diana Espiritu at despiritu@gusd.net


